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 BY EMAIL  
July 26, 2021 
Dereck C. Paul 
President 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
207 Division Street 
P.O. Box 577 
Cobourg, ON  K9A 4L3 
dpaul@lusi.on.ca 

Dear Mr. Paul:  

Re: Lakefront Utilities Inc. (Lakefront Utilities) 
2022 Cost of Service Rate Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0039 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated July 22, 
2021, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of responses to interrogatories 
from July 23, 2021 to August 3, 2021. 

The OEB grants Lakefront Utilities request for an extension. Nevertheless, Lakefront is 
strongly encouraged to file completed interrogatory responses prior to August 3, 2021. 
This will allow parties time to prepare for the settlement conference that has been 
scheduled to commence on August 10, 2021. 

Lakefront Utilities shall file with the OEB and serve on all parties, its response to 
interrogatories by August 3, 2021.  The dates for all other procedural steps in 
Procedural Order No. 1 remain unchanged. 

Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 

c:  All Parties  
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